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           17.01.2024 
Dear Pleckgate High School,  

I wanted to take a moment to personally thank you for your incredibly generous donation of 
74.20KG food/goods to Blackburn Foodbank in the month of December. Your support is making a 
profound impact on our mission to alleviate hunger and food insecurity in our community.  

Your kindness and compassion are truly inspiring. Due to your donation, we are able to provide 
essential food supplies to individuals and families who are facing challenging circumstances. Your 
contribution brings hope and comfort to those in need. 

We are incredibly thankful.  

It is through the kindness and generosity of individuals like you that we are able to continue our 
work and bring about meaningful change. Your belief in our cause and your commitment to making 
a difference is ultimately inspirational.  

If you would like to hear more about the work of the Foodbank and be added to our mailing list, 
please do let us know on info@blackburn.foodbank.org.uk.  We won’t share your details with 
anyone, and we won’t bombard you with information either. 

 

Thanks again for your ongoing support.  

Best wishes 

katelyn 
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